
10 WEST LOTHIAN LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN ACTION PROGRAMME 
- FIRST REVIEW (2020) - UPDATE FOR WARD 2: BROXBURN, 
UPHALL & WINCHBURGH 

 The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) 

by the Head of Planning, Economic Development and Regeneration 

informing members of the West Lothian Local Development Plan (LDP) 

Action Programme First Review – 2020 as it related to Ward 2 - Broxburn, 

Uphall & Winchburgh. 

 Discussions were taking place between Network Rail and Transport 

Scotland and in order for a site to be identified for the new rail station and 

park and ride facility proposed under project P-91, while discussions were 

also ongoing regarding the community facilities or partnership centre 

proposed under projects P-93 and P-94. 

 It was recommended that the committee note the contents of the report. 

 Decision 

 To note the terms of the report. 

 


